

The term is quickly coming to an end and I would like to commend all the learning our students have been Today is a busy day of sharing for the threes and fours doing over the last 11 weeks. I hope you were able to who are also planning to share their learning. I am come along and experience the Prep Market or come sure it will be a big success. into classrooms to see the presentations and work on

display over the last couple of weeks.

Last week all of our staff attended a very informative interactions amongst our school community. day at Mungo National Park. The day was filled with experiencing and learning about Koorie history and cul-ture. Mungo Natioal Park is a very special place and we for Prep T and 5/6C. Mrs Turk will be on leave for all should find some time to go and have a look at this about 7 weeks and Miss Wright will be teaching the place and its relevance to world history.

preparation for the day. It was a huge success raising all the best for the future. over \$1400. This will go towards more equipment and special experiences for the prep students.

tors. Well done!

Yesterday the long awaited opening of the three four I hope all students have a safe holiday and come back playground happened. The students worked together refreshed on Monday 17th July. to set expectations of how to use the equipment and to make sure everyone is safe. There were many happy David Midgley faces during playtimes yesterday.

Also today is our NAIDOC cook up and buddy activities. I am looking forward to seeing the dancing and

grade. Miss Clarke has accepted a teaching position at Irymple Secondary College to start next term. A re-The Prep Market was a hive of activity again this placement is currently being organised for 5/6C and will year. The Prep team had put in a lot of learning and be announced by the end of term. I wish Miss Clarke

Next term we will be celebrating all student learning through our Student Led Conferences on Tuesday 25th Our One and Two teams took everyone on a trip July. There will be no regular classes on this day but all around the world last week. Each classroom was trans- student will be coming to school for 15minutes with around the world last week. Each classroom was trans-student will be coming to school for 15minutes with formed into a different country and students were hap-their parents to share the work they have been doing py to share their learning with each of their visi- for the last 6 months and to discuss goals for their learning.

Principal

End of term 2

Tomorrow

Friday 30th June is the last day of term 2

School will finish at 2.15pm.

Buses will run at the earlier time of 2.15pm. Parents/Carers are reminded to make arrangements for the earlier collection and care of their children.

An end of term assembly will be held on Friday afternoon at 1.45pm. All children will be dismissed from school after assembly.

Term 3 will commence on Monday 17th July

You Can Do It! Confidence

16.06.17
PC-Muhammed Hekim
PS-Ann Ellis
PT-Dolly Monaghan
1/2A-Jordan Peterson
1/2M-Laylah Biles-Peterson
1/2N-Destiny Chilly
1/2O-Paige Morfett
1/2S-Roqhia Safdari
3/4A-Kahlia Farrell
3/4B-Connah Dixon
3/4M-Taylah Ireland
3/4P-Angel French
5/6C-Lewis Handy
5/6K-Ulalina Malaeulu
5/6L-Miranda Humphrey

5/6T-Alex Harris



Please remember:

To use the school crossings when crossing the road.

To safely park your car before dropping off and picking up your children.

Yard supervision begins at 8.45am each morning.

Children riding scooters and bikes need to be wearing helmets and travelling safely







On the 14th June, the students from CGEA organised a morning tea for all MADEC staff and Community groups to support HeartKids, a charity dedicated to providing support to families of children with Heart Disease.

Fotina Kafkoudas-Bennett attended the morning tea. Proud mum, Alcadia said she "loved the support shown by the MADEC Community, her class and fellow student Roxanne who originally came up with the idea. My daughter was born with a heart condition and at the age of 6 has already undergone 4 operations. She does get tired easily but still goes to school every day and enjoys life and playing with friends just like all kids her age" A total of \$403 was raised for HeartKids. All the money donated will stay locally in Mildura.

Uniform shop

School Uniform Price List

School uniform is compulsory at Mildura Primary School. School uniforms are available at all times from the office. Please keep an eye out in the newsletter for information regarding 2nd hand uniform sales throughout the year.



Polo - Short & long sleeve	\$22.00
Basketball Shorts	\$10.00
Track/cotton pants	\$18.00
Skorts	\$17.00
Fleecy Zip Jacket	\$22.00
Windcheater	\$15.00
Bucket Hat	\$ 9.00
Surf Hat	\$10.00
School bag with logo	\$32.00
Badges - Iron on	\$ 2.00
Library Bag	\$10.00

2017 Term 3 Calendar

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sa
16	17	18 Student banking	19	20	21	22
23	24	25 Student Led Conferences No school today.	School Photo Day	27 Newsletter	28	29
30	31	01 Student banking	02	03	04	05
06	07	08 Student banking	09	10 Newsletter	11	12
13	14	15 Student banking	16	17	18	19
20	Book Week	22 "Escape To Every Student banking	AND CONTROL	Newsletter	25	26
27	28	29 Student banking Mini Olympics Prep Steam Train	30	31 Questacon	01	02
03	04	05 Student banking	06	07 Newsletter	08	09
10	11	12 Student banking	Grade 4 camp	Swan Hill	15	16
17	18	19 Student banking	20	21 Newsletter	22 Last day term 3	23
24	25	26 3choo	27 	28	29	30

School Photos

<u>Wednesday 26th July is photo day at Mildura Primary School.</u>
Pre Paid envelopes will be sent home with students on Monday 17th July,

which is the first day of term 3.

Parents have the choice of ordering online or returning envelopes with correct money to the office.

Please put correct money in the envelopes as change will not be given. Please remember if you order online, you still must return your envelope to the office.

Each child needs his/her own envelope.

Envelopes can be sent to school at any time prior to photo day, 26th July.

Family photos are available, family envelopes will be available from the office after 17th July.

Please remember that only children that attend MPS can be in family photos. For more information and prices please read the information below or contact the school.



Sport Reports

Girls AFL Finals

On Tuesday 20th June, our girls AFL team competed in the School Sport Division finals held at the Aero Ovals. Our First game was against Sacred Heart. The final scores were 30 points to 1 point. Although the girls lost, they improved during the match and had a lot of possession, especially in our forward 50, however couldn't quite convert. The girls won their second match against Mildura South PS. Scores were 17 points to 8. The girls dominated with 7 scoring shots to 3. In our last game against Nichols Point, the girls lost scoring 10 points, while NPPS scored 20 points. Both teams had the same amount of scoring shots, however NPPS kicked a little more accurately than us. This game was very physical with great tackling, hitting targets and marking. Our final placing for the day was 3rd. Well Done Girls!!



Girls Soccer Finals

On Friday 16th June our girls Soccer team competed in the SVSSD finals. In the first game it was 2 all draw with Nichols Point. The girls had many shots on goal, however luck was against us with the ball going wide each time. The second game was against a very strong Lake PS team. The Lake won 3 goals to 1 goal while in the last game the girls played awesome and really controlled the game, however similar to the first game, many shots went wide of the goal. At the end of the day we finished 3rd.

A great team effort by Melanie, Elsie, Naa, Nikarla, Latifah, Jaz, Tyeesha, Emma, Ane and Sahar, Rezwana and Setarah



Boys Rugby League Tag

On Tuesday 27th June, our Boys Tag team competed and won the Gr 3/4 Boys Rugby Tag competition held at the Aero Ovals. The boys finished in second position after their four games. They won 2 games and drew 2 games. In the Semi Finals they won 8 points to 4 points and in the Grand Final the scores ended up at 8 points to nothing. Great job boys!!

Girls Rugby League Tackle

Congratulations to our Girls Rugby League tackle team for winning the inaugural Grade 5/6 Girls Rugby Tackle competition on Monday 26th June. The girls finished on top of the ladder and were undefeated for the day.



Boys Rugby League

Congratulations to our Boys Rugby League team who finished Runners Up in the Grade 5/6 Tackle competition on Monday 26th June. During the round robin stages they managed 2 wins, 1 draw and 1 loss to finish in second position in pool A. They won an exciting game in the Semi Finals, with the game going to extra time; scores were 12 points to 8 points.

They were narrowly defeated 8 points to 4 points in the Grand Final. Well played boys, a great team effort.



